
FOSV AUTUMNnewsletter
Book children’s tickets now for the Autumn

School Disco which takes place on Friday

October 20th. Tickets are £4 and includes

entry, glow stick, hot dog, crisps, sweets and

squash! This will also be a ‘dress down’ day

with no P.E. Please email us for any dietary

requirements or further details.

We hope your child/children

have settled back into their

new school years!  

Best Wishes, 

FOSV

READ MORE

WELCOME BACK!!!

autumn school disco - FRIDAY OCTOBER 20TH

J O I N  O U R  C O M M I T T E E !
Anyone can join our team as long as you have

a relationship to the school! So whether you

are a parent, grandparent, auntie or uncle,

you can help join our team and make a real

difference to the school for the future!

Email us at:

friendsofsouthview@hotmail.com

for any further information!



NEW CLASSROOM CABIN 

CHECK US OUT ON FACEBOOK!
SEARCH FRIENDS OF SOUTH VIEW TO
STAY UP TO DATE WITH THE LATEST
NEWS AND FUNDRAISING EFFORTS!

ELECTION OF OFFICERS & TRUSTEES OF THE FOSV COMMITTEE:

chair: amers nizzer
vice chair: rachel carrington
treasurer: charlotte Francis

secretary: alison Quemby

DESIGN A CHRISTMAS CARD
An order form should have been handed to your child for

FOSV’s exciting Christmas design project! 
We would love your child to be creative, with orders

being placed via the website at
www.xmas.cauliflowergroup.co.uk 

using the two codes on your order form. 
See ParentMail or contact us for further details.

The finishing touches have been

completed on the multi-purpose

classroom donated by Friends of

South View at the end of the last

school year! Hopefully this will come

in handy for the children of South

View for many years to come! Well

done to everyone who brought this

exciting project to fruition!

D E C O R A T E  A  P U M P K I N !

DONATED BY FOSV

Keep your eyes peeled for details of a brand new

Pumpkin Decorating Competition that will replace the

previous Spooky Spoons format! More details will be

forthcoming on the lead-up to Halloween season!


